
	
Dear	8th	grade	student,	
	
Congratulations!		We	are	proud	to	inform	you	that	you	are	
currently	meeting	the	criteria	to	be	welcomed	into	the	
Cascade	Middle	School	Chapter	of	the	National	Junior	
Honor	Society.	All	8th	grade	students	who	have	maintained	
a	cumulative	3.5	GPA	throughout	middle	school	will	be	
invited	to	officially	join	this	esteemed	group	after	1st	
Semester	grades	come	out	in	February.	
	
	
The	National	Junior	Honor	Society	was	founded	in	1929	as	an	
organization	that	would	recognize	and	encourage	academic	
achievement	among	middle	level	students	while	also	developing	other	
characteristics	essential	to	citizens	in	a	democracy.	The	purpose	of	
this	worldwide	organization	is	to	create	enthusiasm	for	scholarship,	to	
stimulate	a	desire	to	render	community	service,	to	promote	
leadership,	to	develop	character,	and	to	encourage	good	citizenship	in	
the	students	of	secondary	schools.	These	ideals	of	scholarship,	
character,	service,	citizenship,	and	leadership	remain	as	relevant	
today	as	they	were	in	1929.	
	
On	the	back	of	this	letter	is	a	yearlong	calendar	of	events	for	Cascade’s	
National	Junior	Honor	Society.	Keep	this	handy	to	refer	to	throughout	
the	year.	Please	visit	me	in	room	B3	or	email	me	with	any	questions	
you	have:	
	
Sincerely	your	NJHS	Advisor,	
	
	
Mrs.	Erica	Dietz	
erica.dietz@bend.k12.or.us	
	


